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ST. ANNE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Living and working as Jesus taught us

Headteacher: Mr L Anderson
Marina Crescent, Huyton, Liverpool, Merseyside, L36 5XL

(0151) 477 8260

stanne@knowsley.gov.uk
www.stannesprimaryknowsley.co.uk

Thursday 6th August 2020
Holiday Club – We’ll Meet Again
Dear parent/carer,

We hope you are all having a lovely break with your family. Today’s letter is just to give some more information about the holiday club that will run at our school from Monday 10th August until Friday 14th August (9am – 1:30pm) and the week of 24th August until the 28th August. An information leaflet was posted on our school app on Monday and we have had an excellent response so far. Andy Robinson (Andy’s Positive Programmes) who will be in charge of the summer camp has also sent across an information sheet, which will need to be completed for when your child starts – this will include contact information and any particular needs your child has. There is also another information sheet giving information about where to leave your child and collect them. This will also be posted on our school website and it is on our school app. There will be three qualified coaches on site everyday with only our children from St Anne’s Catholic Primary School in attendance. If you have signed up on the app for certain dates for your child they currently have a place on the camp.
We are hoping for some excellent weather for the two weeks of the club and to get outside as much as possible. The children will be based in the Y3 and Y3/4 unit for registration and where they will use the toilet facilities and have their lunches.
This club is also a chance for children to get familiar with the school site again and be ready for returning in September. The price of the club is a cheap £6 per day or £30 pound for the week – this should be paid on parentpay.com before the Monday for that week. 

Please can you remember to send your child into school with:

· suitable clothing each day (the children will be moving quite a lot so trainers and comfortable clothing will be needed)

· a packed lunch each day in a plastic bag which can be disposed off when finished

· a water bottle labelled with your child’s name on

· sun cream already applied if the weather is good

· a water proof (as the staff will aim to get our children outside as much as possible)
· an inhaler if your child has asthma

Please also remember that if your child is unwell they should stay at home (if your child has taken calpol or ibuprofen for a high temperature they should not attend the camp). 
Please can completed consent forms be completed and sent to the email address below as soon as possible summerclub@stannesprimaryknowsley.co.uk
Yours sincerely,
L Anderson

Mr L Anderson
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